
NAGPUR - SEONI EXPRESS WAY PRIVATE LIMITED

To, 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai- 400 001 

Subject: Intimation for closing of Trading Window 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

(Formerly NAGPUR - SEONI EXPRESS WAY LIMITED) 
House No 15, lshwar Nagar, Jyarat Naka, 
Akbar Ward, Dist. Seoni, 
Madhya Pradesh - 480661. 

September 30, 2022 

Pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, the trading window for dealing in Non-Convertible Debentures of 

Nagpur - Seoni Express Way Private Limited (Formerly Nagpur - Seoni Express Way 
Limited) (the "Company") would be closed from Friday, September 30, 2022. 

The trading window shall remain closed till 48 hours after the declaration of financial 

results for September 30, 2022. 

You are requested to take the above information on record. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 

For Nagpur - Seoni Express Way Private Limited 
(Formerly Nagpur - Seoni Express Way Limited) 

Ruchika Chandak 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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